
 

 

 
 
Dear Helena  
 
Term of Office 
 
I refer to the appointment letter dated 20 February 2014 which confirmed your appointment as a 
Non-Executive Director of Croda International Plc until 31 January 2017 (the "Appointment Letter") 
and the subsequent letters dated 26 January 2017, 16 January 2020, 9 December 2020 and 15 
December 2021 extending your term until 31 January 2023. 
 
I am pleased to confirm that the Board of the Company has agreed that your appointment should 
be extended until 26 April 2023 in accordance with the terms of the Appointment Letter. 
 
Please could you confirm your agreement to the above by signing and returning the enclosed copy 
of this letter which will then be annexed to the Appointment Letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Anita Frew 
Chairman 
 
 
 
 

 

Dr H L Ganczakowski 
 

27 February 2023 



 

Dear Helena  
 
Term of Office 
 
I refer to the appointment letter dated 20 February 2014 which confirmed your appointment as a 
Non-Executive Director of Croda International Plc until 31 January 2017 (the "Appointment Letter") 
and the subsequent letters dated 26 January 2017, 16 January 2020 and 9 December 2020 
extending your term until 31 January 2022. 
 
I am pleased to confirm that the Board of the Company has agreed that your appointment should 
be extended for a further one year term until 31 January 2023 in accordance with the terms of the 
Appointment Letter. 
 
Please could you confirm your agreement to the above by signing and returning the enclosed copy 
of this letter which will then be annexed to the Appointment Letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Anita Frew 
Chairman 
 
 

 

 

Dr H L Ganczakowski 
 

15 December 2021 



Dear Helena 

Term of Office 

I refer to the appointment letter dated 20 February 2014 which confirmed your appointment as a 
Non-Executive Director of Croda International Plc until 31 January 2017 (the "Appointment Letter") 
and the subsequent letters dated 26 January 2017 and 16 January 2020 extending your term until 
31 January 2021. 

I am pleased to confirm that the Board of the Company has agreed that your appointment should 
be extended for a further one year term until 31 January 2022 in accordance with the terms of the 
Appointment Letter. 

Please could you confirm your agreement to the above by signing and returning the enclosed copy 
of this letter which will then be annexed to the Appointment Letter. 

Yours sincerely 

Anita Frew 
Chairman 

Dr H L Ganczakowski  9 December 2020 



Dear Helena 

Term of Office 

I refer to the appointment letter dated 20 February 2014 which confirmed your appointment as a 
Non-Executive Director of Croda International Plc until 31 January 2017 (the "Appointment Letter") 
and the subsequent letter dated 26 January 2017 extending your term of office for a further three 
years until 31 January 2020. 

I am pleased to confirm that the Board of the Company has agreed that your appointment should 
be extended for a further one year term until 31 January 2021 in accordance with the terms of the 
Appointment Letter. 

Please could you confirm your agreement to the above by signing and returning the enclosed copy 
of this letter which will then be annexed to the Appointment Letter. 

Yours sincerely 

Anita Frew 
Chairman 

Dr H L Ganczakowski 
Weydown Cottage 
Bunch Lane  
Haslemere  
Surrey 
GU27 1AJ 

16 January 2020 
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